From: MICHELLE MCGRORY [mailto:MMCGRORY@Donegalcoco.ie] 
Sent: 15 February 2010 14:26
Subject: Resolution adopted by Donegal County Council held on the 8th February 2010
15th February 2010

To: Each Local Authority

A Chara,

I write to inform you that at the Meeting of Donegal County Council held on the 8th February, 2010, the following resolution was adopted and it was agreed that it be circulated to all Local Authorities for support:-

“That the Minister for Environment Heritage and Local Government be requested to review and revise current arrangements for the funding and operation of the Coroner’s Services.”

Yours sincerely

Anne M. Crawford

For Eunan Sweeney

Meetings Administrator (County Secretary)

